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Re: Question concerning AKPFFA support of HB 113 

 

 

Below is a transcript I made from the testimony of Tom Wescott, president of the Alaska Professional 

Fire Fighters Association to the House State Affairs Committee on March 5, 2013. The written journal is 

currently not available. A copy of the audio file is located here: 

http://www.legis.state.ak.us/basis/get_audio.asp?session=28&chamber=H&comm=STA&date1=3/5/2013

&start=0807&bill=HB113 

 

 

House State Affairs, March 5, 2013 

“My name is Tom Wescott, I am president of Alaska Professional Fire Fighters and we represent seven 

locals from Kotzebue to Ketchikan. I am here to speak in support of House Bill 113. I’m pleased that we 

have worked with the fire chiefs and the council to gain their unanimous endorsement of this bill and our 

overall goal is just to enhance the Fire Standards Council.” 

There were no questions from the committee. 

 

I am also providing a copy of a support letter for HB 304 from the Alaska Professional Fire Firefighters 

Association. HB 304, in the 27
th
 Legislature, made similar membership changes to the council. It died in 

Senate Rules. 

If you have any questions or desire any additional information, please do not hesitate to call me. 

 

 

cc: Rep. Eric Feige 
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